MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
March 16, 2021, 3:00 p.m.
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Update on A/E Work – Next Steps? – (Tom and Tim)
· The selected A/E for the project has been approved by Campus. Documents are being distributed around Campus for signatures.
· The March 22nd kick-off meeting will likely be cancelled, with calendar holds remaining for the April 5th meeting.
· The schedule remains the same to have everything in place by the September Board of Trustees meeting.
· Wendy will contact Unit Heads when the time comes to schedule meetings with the A/E.

Update on Archives Barcoding Project – (Bill and Joanne)
· The University Archives barcoded approximately 1,000 boxes in Main Room 146 as a pilot project to prepare for a larger barcoding push during the coming months.
· ARC inventory will also need to be barcoded as soon as it is safe to do so.
· RBML barcoded approximately 20,000 items over a cumulative 9 month period with the help of approximately 25 hrs/week of student hours.  
· Tom highly recommended continuing barcoding as quickly as possible in order to be ready for the move.

Recap from our last mtg.  – (Joanne)
· The group discussed next steps regarding changes to the committee charge.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

